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 I feel very sorry for the homeless population.I do want to see measures taken to 

solve the problem. The population is growing and a solution must be addressed, but, 

not at the expense of  the local homeowner citizens!  We should have the right to ask 

the homeless to move from our property without the threat of arrest!  Especially when 

they become 

 belligerent and abusive.  Unfortunately I don't have a solution, but I know arresting 

law abiding citizens that are defending their property is not the American way. I am 

strongly opposed to Bill HB 3501.  


